
From: IESO Engagement 
Sent: August 19, 2025 11:52 AM 
Cc: IESO Engagement <engagement@ieso.ca> 
Subject: IESO Long-Lead Time RFP Response to Feedback 

Good morning, 

You are receiving this email as a subscriber for Long-Lead Time (LLT) Request for Proposals (RFP) 
related communications or as a recent participant in an LLT RFP engagement. 

Kindly be advised that an IESO response to feedback following the June 5 webinar is now available 
on the LLT engagement webpage. 

Stay tuned to the IESO Bulletin for news regarding upcoming LLT RFP engagements. 

Thank you, 
IESO Engagement 

https://www.ieso.ca/-/media/Files/IESO/Document-Library/engage/llt/llt-rfp20250814-response-to-feedback.pdf
https://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Long-Lead-Time-RFP
mailto:engagement@ieso.ca

